
  devour 2068 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  devour 2068 # esthio {es-thee'-o}; strengthened for a primary
edo (to eat); used only in certain tenses, the rest being
supplied by 5315; to eat (usually literal): -- {devour}, eat,
live.[ql

  devour 2719 # katesthio {kat-es-thee'-o}; from 2596 and 2068
(including its alternate); to eat down, i.e. devour (literally
or figuratively): -- {devour}.[ql

  eat 2068 # esthio {es-thee'-o}; strengthened for a primary edo
(to eat); used only in certain tenses, the rest being supplied
by 5315; to eat (usually literal): -- devour, {eat}, live.[ql

  eat 4906 # sunesthio {soon-es-thee'-o}; from 4862 and 2068
(including its alternate); to take food in company with: --
{eat} with.[ql

  eat 5315 # phago {fag'-o}; a primary verb (used as an
alternate of 2068 in certain tenses); to eat (literally or
figuratively): -- {eat}, meat.[ql

  fasting 3523 # nestis {nace'-tis}; from the insep. negative
particle ne- (not) and 2068; not eating, i.e. abstinent from
food (religiously): -- {fasting}.[ql

  live 2068 # esthio {es-thee'-o}; strengthened for a primary
edo (to eat); used only in certain tenses, the rest being
supplied by 5315; to eat (usually literal): -- devour, eat,
{live}.[ql

  meat 5315 # phago {fag'-o}; a primary verb (used as an
alternate of 2068 in certain tenses); to eat (literally or
figuratively): -- eat, {meat}.[ql

  tooth 3599 # odous {od-ooce}; perhaps from the base of 2068; a
"tooth": -- {tooth}.[ql

  with 4906 # sunesthio {soon-es-thee'-o}; from 4862 and 2068
(including its alternate); to take food in company with: -- eat
{with}.[ql
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